
McDonald, Shawn (CI-StPaul) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mel Lindholm <mellindholm8@hotmail.com> 
Friday, June 28, 2019 7:49 PM 
McDonald, Shawn (CI-StPaul) 
Charlies'On Cedar 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

Hello Shawn, 
I am Mel Lindholm owner of 
Charlies'On Cedar in St.Paul,Mn. 
I recently received a letter of 
Tobacco Violations. 
I would like to appear to the City Council, asking if I could have my fine reduced. It would be quite difficult for me to pay 
all of it at once.I would be able to make payments. 
I Thank you for your time, 
Mel Lindholm 
763-232-8224 

Sent from my iPhone 
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